
 

Anyone with information concerning this incident is asked to call the Evansville Police Detective Office 
(812) 436-7979 or the tip line (812) 435-6194 
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Burglary – Attempt to Identify 

 

SUMMARY 
 

 

The Evansville Police Department is asking for help to identify the male and female in the attached 

images. The pair committed a burglary in the early morning hours of August 2, 2021.  

 

If anyone recognizes either of the individuals in photos, they are asked to contact the Evansville Police 

Department’s Adult Investigative Unit at 812-436-4012. 


